

Newsletter II: Friday 13th November 2020

## Dear Parents

I am glad we are all managing to keep fit and well. Thank you so much for wearing face masks in the playground. I'm sure this is really helping.

Remember, photos next week. Your child will be photographed individually and but not with siblings this year, I'm afraid, because we are not able to mix bubbles.

Big Write preparation is 'Remember.....' Children will be given the opportunity to write using this title on Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> November.



Thank you to the FRIENDS for organising the Halloween hunt during half term and to all those families that participated. We are lucky to live in such a proactive community. I know many of you have fed back how much you enjoyed this activity.

Now... thinking about Christmas! —Teachers will be in the playground with a clipboard asking if you would like to book a Christmas Dinner for your child (vegetarian option available). The deadline for orders will be Friday 20<sup>th</sup> November. Christmas Dinner should be paid for on Parent Pay in the usual way. Year 5/6 children may pass on their request themselves if you are unavailable.

## Forthcoming dates for your diary Key Dates - Autumn Term-2020

Wednesday 18th November-Individual photos

Friday 11th December - PAWS in

Tuesday 15th December-Christmas Dinner and class parties. More details to follow.

Thursday 17th December - Flu immunisations- information will be distributed when we have it.

Friday 18th December- School finishes 2pm

Friday 18th December- Term finishes at 2pm

## A reminder from the FRIENDS!

The deadline for the Diamond Draw is being extended to Friday 20th November. You can either print the slip and return it to the school office with the correct money (£5 per entry) or write clearly on a piece of paper/ envelop if you are unable to print. Please ensure you clearly print the names to be entered into the draw. The first draw will take place on Friday 11th December. If we fail to get enough entries we will refund all money paid.







At school and in the community, the children took the opportunity to remember those that have made sacrifices for us.

November 11th

We will remember.